
 

Enroll you Kroger Rewards Card now! See below for directions. 
 

Don't Forget To Purchase Your Grocery Gift Cards! Remember 100% of the profit from the sales is 

distributed by our Corporal Works of Mercy Committee to help the needy in our community. LOOK 

IN THE BULLETIN FOR MORE UPCOMING NEWS & CHANGES...Kroger has moved their 

Knoxville Food Stores from the Atlanta Region to the Nashville Region, we are now asking that you 

go in and update your Rewards Card once again to St. Albert the Great Catholic Church. 

 

Prayers have been requested for the following individuals; please keep them and all the relatives of 

our members who are in need of our prayers this week:

Linda Mackler 

Earlene Smothers and Family 

Reese Hudson 

Louie Rankin 

Jeanette Pelle 

Theresa DeWine 

Bill McElhaney 

Kevin Foster 

Sherry & James Raymondo 

Diane & John Raymondo 

Linda & Bruce Gentry 

Mary Ruth Abbott 

Sylvia McMahan  

Stephanie Stevens 

Carrieanne Behan 

Meghan Forbes 

Lara Casey 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Saint Albert the  

Great Parish 
(Established July 1, 2007) 

Participant in the Safe Environment Program 

7200 Brickey Lane 
Knoxville, TN  37918 

Office:   865/689-7011 
 

Office e-mail:          office@satgknox.org 
Parish Website:             www.satgknox.org 
 

Pastor: 

Fr. Chris Michelson         frchris@satgknox.org 
 

Sacramental Associate: 

Msgr. Bill Gahagan        (865)-689-7011         
 

Deacons: 

Patrick Murphy-Racey      pat@pmrphoto.com 
Bob Smearing           smearingr@gmail.com 

Mike Duncan           mduncan1711@gmail.com  
Mike Eiffe              mikeandjoan@comcast.net 
 

Receptionist & Secretary 

Jennifer McCleary             office@satgknox.org 
 

Ministries Coordinator & Music Director 

Maria Armento                  maria@satgknox.org 
 

Facilities Manager 

Richard Piety                   207-9924 
 

Office Hours 
Monday - Thursday    8:30am-2pm.  

 

Mass Times 
Monday - Friday            9am 
Saturday Vigil:             5pm 
Sunday                              9 am   &   11am  
 

Confessions: 
Saturday 4-4:30pm 
Anytime by appointment 

 

Catholic Schools: 
Saint Joseph Elementary                 689-3424 
Knoxville Catholic High                 560-0313 

 

Please pray for Parishioners discerning a 
Religious Vocation 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parishioners,    
 

As we celebrate the Feast of the Epiphany this weekend, I am struck by the 
folowing: 

 

   1)  The Journey.  Most traditions belive the astrologers traveled from Persia to 
Bethlehem, a distance of over 1,500 miles at night following a star.  Making 8 miles per 
night would be great travel time, meaning it took 187 travel days.  Adding in days for rest 
and cloudy nights it could have easily taken a year or more.  I sometimes can get distracted 
after 3 hours of travel, yet they stayed focus for day after day and month after month.  I 
pray we can stay as focused on our faith journey this year! 
 

 2)   Gifts.  The astrologers brought gifts, not left overs or extras, but the very best 
gifts.  What would I bring?  I pray we bring our best we have to the Lord this year! 

 

3)  Listening:  The astrologers listened to the angel and returned home by a 
different route.   Sometimes God has a different direction for our lives.  I pray this year we 
can “tune-out” distractions around us and hear what God is calling us to do! 

 

Please continue to support our Corporal Works of Mercy Committee by purchasing 
your grocery gift cards to Ingle’s and Food City.  All proceeds go to help the needy in our 
community.  

 

Have a Blest Christmas Season!!!   

             Fr. Chris     

  

PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 
Nourished and strengthened by the sacraments, we the parishioners of Saint Albert the 
Great Parish strive to: --- Be an open and transparent community where all are welcome. 

---     Live joyfully the gospel message of hope and salvation given to us by Jesus. 
---     Grow in holiness through prayer, study and worship as a family of faith. 
---     Serve the needs of our community and our world. 

Parish Council         Finance Committee 
Deacon Bob Smearing, Chair              423/748-3026             Catherine Barnes        922-6710 
Bob O’Connor, Buildings & Grounds         924-0714             Tim Brew       548-6117 
Jennifer McCleary, Communications      689-7011             Chad Bergman    402/770-1152 
Joan Eiffe, CWoM: Programs             617-9595             Leslie Clarke 922-5939               
Deacon Mike Eiffe, CWoM: Ministries    938-5825             Mary Jane Pitts 693-6741 
Mike Clarke, Faith Formation: Study      922-5939             Tyler Walker 386-3440 
Stephanie Smith, Faith Formation: Social/Service      660-5748             Steve Walker, Finance Officer 
Steve Walker, Finance Committee    548-9464                                 548-9464 
JoAnn Rudy, Parish Life: Community Building                 567-6762           
Kari Lopez, Parish Life: Groups      659-9698       
Marcy Meldahl, Spiritual Life: Liturgical                    242-1430         
Maria Armento, Spiritual Life: Spiritual    689-7011

Seminarian 

Mark Schuster 
Saint Meinrad School of Theology 
200 Hill Drive 
Saint Meinrad, IN  47577 

 markschuster@gmail.com 
 

Diaconate Aspirant 

Steve Haughton  
 

Ministry in Action ñChristõs hands and feet in the worldé 

We will continue focusing on our many Ministry 
Programs at the start of the New Year! In the 

meantime, if you are interested in participating in any 
area of Ministry here at SAtG, please contact Maria: 

maria@satgknox.org or 865-689-7011 
I am happy to help you get involved in Ministry here in 

the Parish at any time!!! 
 

 

Solemnity of the Epiphany of the Lord      *ÁÎÕÁÒÙ ϊÔÈ Ǫ ϋÔÈȟ φτυό 
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Parish Calendar 

 
Sat Jan 6th St. Andre Bessette 
5pm Robert Smearing by Bob and Lee 

Smearing 
 
 

Sun Jan 7th Epiphany of the Lord 
9am     Sylvia Schmelz by Chuck Schmelz 
11am      People of St. Albert the Great 
6pm  Youth Mass 
    
 

Mon Jan 8th St. Andrew Corsini 
9am      Teagan Walker by Steve and Kathy 
 
 

Tues Jan 9th St. Adrian of Canterbury   
9am      Kathy Walker 
 
 
 

Wed Jan 10th St. John the Almsgiver 
9 am    Peg & Hal Gallagher by John 
 Gallagher 
 
 

Thurs Jan 11th Blessed Bernard of Corleone 
9am      Marjorie Lettre by the Lettre Familiy 
9:30am&7pm Adult Faith Formation 
 
 

Fri Jan 12th St. Marguerite Bourgeoys 
9am       SAtG Volunteers 
 
 

Sat Jan 13th St. Hilary of Poitiers 
5pm Edward Bick Rossini by Larry & 

Karen Rossini 
 
 

Sun Jan 14th St. Macrina the Elder 
9am     People of St. Albert the Great 

Parish 
11am      Tony Delay by the Racey-Murphy 

Family 
    

 
Something To Think About 

It’s good top be blessed.  
It’s better to be a blessing! 

 
 
 

 
Parish Financial Information 

 
(All figures based on a July 1st thru June 30th year) 

Collection Report 
 12/31 Budget +/- year This year Last year 

Regular 11,795 8,850 (2,926) 236,024 229,646 

Children 55 50 6 1,356 1,108 

Building   2,408 1,800 110 48,710 50,799 

Charity 564 300 45 8,145 7,996 

TOTAL 14,822 11,000 (2,765) 294,235 289,549 

 

(Parish Debt $1,153,033) 
 

 
$õs Pledged   $425,500 
Pledges Paid (as of 12/15/2017)   $224,930 
% of pledges paid        52.9%  
Parish Portion Received                  $112,465 

 
 

ºB@KKDC to  RDQUD» 

"ÉÓÈÏÐȭÓ Appeal 2018 
                                        Last Year          Current Year  

Parish Goal     $43,600 $43,600 
Pledged       $49,502 $46,132 
Collected (end Nov.)      $41,265 $41,113 
% of Pledges Paid          95.5%      94.3% 

 

 

Gift Certificates 
 Last Week For Year Last Year 

Sales 1,500 72,225 81,425 
Profit   75 4,611   5,071 
All profit from the grocery gift certificate sales 

go to reach out to those in need in our community! 

 

Mass Attendance 
 12/17 12/24 12/25  12/31 Last year 

5pm 205 195 590 180 240 

9am 270 175 360 175 125 

11am 280 210 150 295 260 
      

Total 755 580 1,100 650 625 

 

Our Parish Family 
(as of 12/19/2017) 

 

   This yr Last yr 

Registered Families    617    588 
Members  1,648 1,612 
 

By Age 0-5 78 6-13 226 14-18 134 

19-25 160 26-35 161 36-45 240 

46-55 212 56-65 161 Over 65 216 

  Average Age 37  

 

Week’s Mass Readings 

Sunday Reading’s 1001 in Gather Hymnal 
 

Jan 7    Isa 60:1-6   Eph 3:2-3a,5-6 

Mt 2:1-12 

Jan 8    Isa 55:1-11      1Jn 5:1-9 

  Mk 1:7-11 

Jan 9    1Sm1:9-20      Mk 1:21-28 

Jan 10  1Sm 3:1-10,19-20 Mk 1:29-39 

Jan 11  1Sm 4:1-11  Mk 1:40-45 

Jan 12  1Sm 8:4-7,10-22a Mk 2:1-12 

Jan 13  1Sm 9:1-4,17-19;10:1 Mk 2:13-17 

Jan 14  1Sm 3:3b-10,19     1Cor6:13c-15a,17-20 

  Jn 1:35-42 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Christmas 
 

As we go through our different 
liturgical seasons we are encouraged 
to notice the changes in our liturgy 
and liturgical setting which help us to 
focus on each season.  

¶ Manger Scene & Light 

¶ Vestment color  

¶ Gloria returns for Christmas 

¶ New Sung Mass Parts  

¶ Change in wine and hosts  

¶ New Petition Response, “Christ 
our light, Hear our Prayer.” 

 
 
 

Spiritual Direction 
 

Monsignor Bill Gahagan is now 
offering Spiritual Direction by 
appointment on Thursday’s at 
10:30am, 11:30am and 12:30pm. 
Perhaps you are experiencing a real 
spiritual hunger and want to explore 
ways of filling it. You might be asking 
yourself, “How is God real for me 
now?” or, “How is my faith 
meaningful for me in this situation?” 
The focus or spiritual direction is how 
communication happens between 
the directee and God, not problem 
solving. It is a lifelong journey!  
Please call Jennifer in the office to set 
up an appointment with Fr. Bill 689-
7011. 
 
 

Stewardship Thought 
 

Notice the order of events in the 
Magi’s visit. First, they knelt before 
Jesus and prayed to Him. Then they 
presented Him with their gifts. We, 
too, must take time to pray before 
we present our gifts to the Lord. We 
never know what God may be asking 
us to share! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



0ÁÒÉÓÈ !ÎÎÏÕÎÃÅÍÅÎÔ 
 

Middle School Youth Group For 
more info contact:  Erin at 
jewessel98@gmail.com or Stephanie 
stephlsmith74@ comcast.net  
 
 

High School Youth Group For more 
information please contact Deacon 
Mike at 696-5264. 
 
 

Online Giving – WeShare.  Go to our 
web site at: www.satgknox.org Click 
on “On Line Giving” and sign up 
today. Questions?  Contact Jennifer 
in the office at 689-7011 or 
office@satgknox.org  
 

 

 

&ÁÉÔÈ &ÏÒÍÁÔÉÏÎ 
 

PreK/K 
Class are Sunday during   

9am and 11am Mass  
Contact Linnie Sexton 947-5425. 

 
 

Grades 1-5 
Classes are Wednesday evenings from 

6:30-7:15pm 
Contact Robyn Wilson 388-8311. 

 
 

Grades 6-8 
Classes are Wednesday evenings from 

6:30-7:15pm 
Contact Stephanie Smith 66-5748. 

 
 

Grades 9-12 
Contact Deacon Mike 938-5825. 

 

 

Adult Faith Formation 
Identical Sessions Thursdays 9:30am and 

7pm in the Conference Room 
Contact Deacon Mike 938-5825. 

 
R.C.I.A. 

(Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults) 
Interested in learning more about the 
Catholic Faith or becoming Catholic? Contact 
Mike 250-3228.   
 
 

Baptism Preparation classes 
Register by contacting  

Deacon Mike Eiffe at 938-5825. 
 
 

,ÉÔÕÒÇÙ 
 
 

If you would like to learn more about 
our Liturgical Ministries, please 
contact our coordinators! 
 

Maria Armento (Music)                        689-7011 
Vic Chargualaf (Readers)                     922-7508 
Fred Coats (Greeters)                            377-3522 
Marcy Meldahl (EMC)                           242-1430 
Phillip May (Ushers)                             938-5972 
Richard Turner (Altar Servers)                 654-6704 
Kathy Walker (Art & Environment)        406-3411 
 
 

Knoxville Catholic High School 
 

For a campus tour, contact: 
Joni Punch, Admissions, 560-0502 

 
 

St. Joseph School 
 

Mr. Andy Zengel, Principal 

www.sjsknox.org 
865/689-3424 

 

If you would like to set up a campus 
tour or want more information, 

please contact Howie Sompayrac at 
SJS by calling 804-8977 or email 
hsompayrac@sjsknox.org 

 
 

$ÉÏÃÅÓÁÎ !ÎÎÏÕÎÃÅÍÅÎÔ 
 
 
 

The diocesan Stewardship Office is in 
need of part-time, temporary help 
for the Bishop’s Appeal 2018.  We 
are looking for a Part-Time Gifts 
Administrator. This position would 
require 5 days a week during the 
months of January-March and then 
become a more flexible schedule of a 
few days each week on a temporary 
basis.  We are also looking for 
Seasonal Office Support from 
January to March of 2018 For more 
information, or to submit a resume, 
email  adigennaro@dioknox.org. 
 

Merry Widows Luncheon January 
11th at Copper Cellar on Cumberland 
Ave. For more information Elizabeth 
High (865)522-8892. 
 

Catholic Charities 
 

Save the Date!!! 33rd Annual Dinner 
“An Emerald O’Cassion” March 22, 
2018. Go to www.ccetn.org for more 
information. 
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